GUEST NOTIFICATION OF HURRICANE

Please be advised that a hurricane is approaching this area. In order to ensure the safety of
our guests, the management is advising all guests to evacuate the hotel and seek safe
shelter away from the areas where the effects of the hurricane are expected to be felt.

Follow the instructions by EMS officials.

The hotel will not be responsible for any damage to property onal injury to guests

who remain at the hotel.

o HVAC could be out of
The following facilities ma

. Contact the front desk for

directions.
4. Remember - Stay away from windows. In case of high winds, leave rooms and move
to corridors.



